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Early Voter Turnout Reaches 384 in U.S. Virgin Islands
Ahead of 2024 Primary Election

With 384 voters already casting their ballots, early voting continues
across the U.S. Virgin Islands until July 23, 2024, providing an efficient
and secure process ahead of the Primary Election on August 3, 2024
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As early voting continues for the 2024 Primary Election, atotal of 384 voters have already cast
their ballots across the territory. To date, St. Thomas has seen 94 voters, St. Croix 290 voters, and
St. John has not yet reported any participants.

Supervisor of Elections Caroline Fawkes assures the community that the voting processis
efficient, transparent, and secure. Early voting, which began on July 16, will continue through the
weekend and conclude on Tuesday, July 23 in all districts. Early voting has been ongoing in St.
Croix and St. Thomas and will commence on St. John starting Saturday, July 20th.
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Voters are encouraged to participate in early voting to avoid long lines on Primary Election Day,
scheduled for August 3, 2024. Early voting hours are from 9:00 AM to 6:00 PM daily on St.
Thomas and St. Croix, and from 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM on St. John from July 20 to July 23, 2024.

Early Voting L ocations:

e St. Croix: Elections Office, Sunny Isles Shopping Center Unit 26
e St. Thomas: Elections Office, Lockhart Gardens (Upstairs Banco Popular)
e St. John: Elections Office, Market Place Suite I1, 3rd Floor

Ms. Fawkes also reminded the public that absentee ballots are available for those who cannot
participate in early voting or on Primary Election Day. Absentee ballot applications can be
obtained at the Elections System offices and on the website www.vivote.gov.

For more information, contact the Office of the Supervisor of Elections at (340) 773-1021 or 774-
3107.
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